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October 8, 2009 

Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
Suite 2701 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto  ON  M4P 1E4 

Dear Ms Walli: 

Re: Board File Number: EB-2009-0326/ 
microFit Consultation  

We are counsel to the Consumers Council of Canada (the "CCC"). 

By this letter we are giving notice of our client's request for cost eligibility for its participation in 
this matter.   

Our client is a public-interest, non-profit entity which represents the broad array of residential 
consumers of electricity.  The outcome of this proceeding will have an impact on the rates paid 
by residential consumers.  Our client has no funds to support its intervention in this consultation.  
In the absence of a cost award, our client would not be able to participate.  

Yours very truly, 

WeirFoulds LLP 

Robert B. Warren 
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cc: J. Huzar 
cc: J. Girvan 
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